Wellness News
Defeating Those Winter Blues
by Constance Brase, MA

Right now is the time of
year when some people are
affected by those “Winter
Blues”, or a mild form of
depression. Sunshine gives
valuable nutrients, and what
was stored in your body from
last summer is now mostly
depleted. There are some
ways to counteract those”
Blues” symptoms. As always,
remember to check with your
primary care provider before
starting any new regimen
involving over the counter
medications or herbal
vitamins and supplements
as these can have a negative
interaction with some
prescription medications.
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